HERBERT H. LEHMAN COLLEGE DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

OF THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK
_ (212) 933-8000

BEDFORD PARK BOULEVARD WEST
BRONX, NEW YORK 10488

December 6, 1971

Professor José Ferrater=Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora,

My colleaguef in California, Avrum Stroll, has asked me
to get in touch with you. The department there is anxious
to have you out, and to interest you in a position there.
From what Stroll has to0ld me, 1 gather you would want to
visit late next year. This has a disadvantsge for them, be-
cause they have to fill the position in April, or lose lt in
the bureaucratic shuffle, and scramble for professorships.
Therefore Stroll suggested that you and I talk, either at the
APA or by phone, gbout where both you and I stand (since I
have to decide on whether to go back next month, and 1 will
definitely be influenced by your intentions). éo could you

call me some evening at my home (212-798-8525), or let me
know if we can meet during the APA affair, _
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